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Our Advisor in
the bite suit

NEW WEBSITE
Published on the first of the month,
the Danbury Police Cadets has created
a new website. For a few months Sgt.
Hannah Sussman has been rebuilding
our old website to a user friendly,
information full site. The new page,
located at DanburyPoliceCadets.org,
has all of the prospective Cadet
paperwork, dates for events, videos of
our classes, all of our newsletter and
monthly reports.

Part of the
Website
Homepage

On November 7, at our weekly meeting, the Post
held nominations for the 2025 elected positions.
These positions are our post Treasurers,
Secretarys, Vice President, and President. All
four positions are important to the dynamic of
our program and its function. We started this
process by explaining each position’s
responsibilities and ensuring everyone who
accepted the offer would be prepared for the
workload. Treasurer's have 3 candidates, two
Cadets are running for Secretary. 3 Cadets are
running for Vice President. And 2 Cadets are
running for President. We wish the best for the
nominated candidates and are delighted to see the
results after the Speeches on December 5th. 

ELECTIONS
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Officer Meade
introducing his
Canine

SOCIAL MEDIA COMMITEE
This month the Post put a lot of effort
into our Social Media and community
outreach platforms. We launched a
new website, and created a Social
Media Committee lead by Hannah
Sussman and Emily Prieto consisting
of 6 additional Cadets. We work each
month to write these newsletters, keep
the website updated with our classes,
paperwork along with starting to take
over the Post social media in the
coming months. 

The Social Media
Committees First
Meeting

On November 14, the Post had a shortened meeting
to accommodate the filming of a movie in the area,
despite this the Cadets had an incredibly interesting
class about K-9 handlers. The class was taught by
Officer Meade, a Danbury Police Department K-9
handler, and DPC Advisor who decided to share his
experience and knowledge with us. Officer Meade
went over the requirements, lifestyle and the training
that has to be done to get and train a K-9. After the
class, Officer Meade decided to do some live
teaching. He brought his K-9 out and showed the
class the drills they go through and how they were
taught. Towards the end, another Advisor agreed to
put on the bite suit so the Cadets could see what it
was like when a K-9 is in action. 

K9 CLASS


